
Newsletter Friday 9th June 2023

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

For dates of other school events please check 
out our SCHOOL EVENTS PAGE on our website. 

Coming soon…

SUMMER IS FINALLY HERE…..Hoorah! 
We encourage all children to bring in a water bottle to keep them 
hydrated during the school day.  Please make sure your child 
brings in WATER ONLY and not any fizzy drinks or juice.

NEW PHONES AT  
CHRIST CHURCH 

This week we have had a new phone system installed 
at Christ Church. There are options to speak to various 
members of staff and to report your child’s absence. 


Please have a listen to all the options before you make 
your choice and hopefully you will get to speak to the 

person you need a bit quicker!

OUR VALUE THIS TERM IS JOY 

https://christchurchschool.cc/events/
http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


75 YEARS OF THE WINDRUSH GENERATION


On 21 June 1948, a ship called HMT Empire 
Windrush docked at Tilbury in Essex after arriving 
from Jamaica.


It carried 1,027 passengers including men, women 
and children who gave their last country of residence 
as somewhere in the Caribbean.  They were travelling 
to the United Kingdom hoping to start a new life. 
Marking the date of disembarkation, Windrush Day 
takes place on 22 June each year.


Windrush was not the first ship to carry a large group 
of West Indian people to the United Kingdom, as two 
other ships had arrived the previous year.  But 
Windrush's 1948 voyage has become very well-known 
and we are looking forward to celebrating 75 years 
of the Windrush Generation.  


On Thursday 22nd June children are invited to 
come to school dressed as Windrush passengers.  
Suits, ties, hats, headscarves, dresses, gloves - 
anything goes.  Here are a few pictures for 
inspiration.  


There will be other activities on the actual day and 
an art competition.  We hope that you will all take 
part!




So far between us we have raised £433.   
Scan the QR code to sign up now! 



This week’s ATTENDANCE 

Oak Class (YR) = 97% 
Maple Class (Y1) = 91% 

Acacia (Y2) = 93% 
Mulberry (Y3) = 96% 
Willow (Y4) = 94% 

Elm (Y5) = 95% 
Cedar (Y6) = 92% 

ARE YOU ABLE TO ADVERTISE THE 
SUMMER FETE WITH A PROPERTY 

BOARD OUTSIDE YOUR HOME?


This year we have teamed up, once 
again, with our local estate agent, 
Avrasons.  They are offering to 
advertise our Summer Fete with their 
own property boards.  Can you or a 
family member help out by displaying a 
board outside your home?  Please let 
us know by emailing the school office or 
speaking to a member of our PTA.


THANK YOU!


Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 
Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com 

ALL TERM DATES CAN BE FOUND HERE ON OUR WEBSITE 

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc
http://www.cc-champions.com
https://christchurchschool.cc/term-dates/



